## RED HILL ZONING HEARING BOARD MINUTES OF REORGANIZATION MEETING, 5 JANUARY, 2017

The January Reorganization Meeting of the Red Hill Zoning Hearing Board was held Thursday, 5 January, 2017 at the Red Hill Borough Hall, 56 West 4<sup>th</sup> Street, Red Hill, Pennsylvania.

The following members of the board were present: Paul Decker, Chairman Dennis Albertson

Paul Decker called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM, EST

## Visitors:

Joseph E. Brenan, Esq. of Dischell Bartle Dooley, Law Offices Michelle M. Forsell, Esq. of Tomlinson & Gerhart, Law Offices

It was noted by Mr. Decker that Anthony D'Ippolito chose not to be reappointed to the board and therefore would not be present. It was also noted that Red Hill Borough Council would be reviewing applicants for the vacancy created by Mr. D'Ippolito's departure and a replacement would be selected at the regular borough council meeting of 11 January, 2017.

A motion was made by Mr. Albertson for Mr. Decker to continue as Chairman. There being no other board member to second the motion, Mr. Decker accepted Mr. Albertson's motion.

The next order of business was the selection of a law firm to act as council to the board. Attorneys Michelle M. Forsell, Esq., Tomlinson & Gerhart Law Offices and Joseph E. Bresnan, Esq., Dischell Bartle Dooley Law Offices were interviewed consecutively with no selection being made during the meeting.

There being no further business to transact, the meeting was adjourned by mutual consent of Mr. Decker and Mr. Albertson at 7:45 PM, EST.

------

Phone: 215-679-2040
FAX: 215-679-0527

56 W. Fourth Street, Red Hill, PA 18076
redhillborough@comcast.net
www.redhillborough.org